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The Congressional cycle (working on a three month continuing resolution) is very detrimental to the military. We need
a budget deal or sequestration will kick in and automatically require that the 2018 military budget be $S2 billion lower
than the 2017 military budget.

Final General Session had presentations from the National Guard Education Foundation, National Guard Youth Foun-
dation, EANGUS Report, NGAUS Company Grade Report, AGAUS Report, Legislative Report, NGAUS Committee on
Bylaws, and NGAUS Committee on Nominations and Elections.

NGAUS Committee on Resolutions brought 55 resolutions forward and all were approved

Once again, our delegation was seated near the back because of our low membership. There are 22 states and terri-
tories that have membership over 50%. Minnesota is at 15%. Our retiree membership is among the best in the nation,
we are 10th out of 54. We all need to work on increasing our membership.

The Kentucky delegation put on a very good conference. The Governor’s reception was held at Churchill Downs and
they held 2 special races for us. The All States Dinner was fun affair with the uniform for the event being Derby attire.
We were entertained by Rocky Lynne, a country singer who lives in Coon Rapids, MN. He is the founder of Tribute to
Troops and he was very well received. If you haven’t attended a national conference, | would recommend attending.
Next year’s conference will be in New Orleans. If you attend, plan time to visit the fabulous World War Il museum
there.



